
Next meeting is on May 21st, 2012 

The next Volks Folks monthly meeting will be on Monday, May 21st at 7:00 pm at Wally’s Restaurant in East 

Ridge. At this month’s meeting will discuss post Bug-a-Paluza status and hold officer nomination’s for the 

upcoming year. This is an important meeting so please try to attend if you can. 

The preliminary figures  coming from the Ronald McDonald House indicates that this may have been a re-

cord breaking year for their fund raising from Bug-a-Paluza. More info to come on that. 

I would like to say a special “Thank You” to all that were involved  in the planning and execution of Bug-a-

Paluza 14. I  have had many comments on how the show seemed to go smoother this year. And that is be-

cause of all your efforts in making sure all the bases were covered. We had a great team this year. 

Now that we have BP14 behind us, it is time to start planning some other club activities for the summer/

fall season. We hope to have a club campout date and place determined very soon so everyone can put that 

date on their calendar. There are several VW Car Shows scheduled during the summer months so we may 

want try and plan some cruises to those shows. Bring some of your ideas of activities that we can do as a 

club to the meeting and let’s discuss them. 

 

Upcoming Shows and Events 

Volks Folks monthly meeting on May 21st at Wally’s Restaurant in East Ridge. 

Volks Folks Cruise-in on June 4th, 2010 at the Sonic on East Brainerd Road at 7:00 pm. 

A free water-cooled show in Helen, GA, May 18-20th. Free admission. This year instead of downtown Helen 

it's all held in the private field behind that was used for overflow last year. 

For more info: http://www.southernworthersee.com/  

The Stevenson Bug Blast will be June 8-10 at Stevenson City Park in Stevenson, AL. Trophies for top 20 

show cars, top 5 campsites, and engine sound off. All VW parade and cruise, Rail buggy demo, lawn mower 

racing, camping, and more all weekend. 

For more information, please visit http://www.stevensonbugblast.com/  

 The 13th Annual Bug'n in July will be held July 21st, 2012 in beautiful Ingall’s Harbor in  

Decatur, Alabama.  

For more info: http://navwc.com/bugn/ 

August 26: Bug Blast 2012; Tannehill State Park McAlla, Alabama 8-4pm 

Top 25 & Special Awards 

$15 Entry Fee ($10 pre-registration) $25 Vendor Fee $5 Swap meet ALL VW'S WELCOMED!!!! 

Camping available on the show site the night before and the night of the show!  
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River Park Open Car Show 

Presented by the Harrison Ruritan Club and in memory of Judge Bob Moon, the car show will be held at 

the Tennessee River Park on Amnicola Highway on Sunday, May 27th from 8 AM to 3 PM. 

 

Spectator admission is free, car registration day of show is $25. Pre-registration is $20. Dash plaques 

for first 150 participants, goodie bags, door prizes, and top 5 trophies for 20 classes of cars. 

 

For more information: http://harrisonruritanclub.webs.com/2012carshow.htm  

 

To all you Volks Folks mom’s: 
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